
	
  	
  
 

Beyond the Tracks 
Community Development in the Purple Line Corridor 

	
  
The Maryland Transit Administration expects to break ground on the Purple Line in 2015. Experience in 
other metropolitan areas has shown that the best way to capture the opportunities and meet the 
challenges of this potentially transformative transportation investment is to prepare a community 
development strategy well before ground is broken.  
 
This one-day workshop will focus on elements vital to a community’s economic development in the Purple 
Line corridor, such as preserving affordable housing, supporting small businesses, connecting workers 
with jobs, and building community through innovative development and design. Join more than 150 
regional leaders from nonprofit, government, business and philanthropy sectors to explore how we can 
learn from other regions to fulfill the Purple Line’s promise.  

	
  
Invitation to follow 

 
Learn more at www.smartgrowth.umd.edu/plcc 

Many thanks to our workshop sponsors: 
 

 
 
	
  

The Purple Line Corridor Coalition  
Invites you to save the date 

 
Friday, March 21, 2014 

8:30 am – 5:30 pm 
 

University of Maryland  
School of Architecture, Planning and Preservation 

	
  


